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Reopening of the Saint-Jacques exit  
(A-720 West) on September 2, 2011 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
The Vi l le de Montréal is proud to announce the re-opening of the Saint-Jacques 
exit  on Autoroute 720 West as of September 2, 2011. 
 
The work carr ied out at the intersect ion of boulevard Décarie and rue Saint-
Jacques, which had necessitated the closing of this exit  for safety reasons, is 
now completed.   
 
In the last few months, the Vi l le de Montréal has bui l t  several col lector sewers 
and two water mains, rebui l t  the drop structure, redeveloped the intersection and 
instal led new traff ic l ights. The implementation of this phase represents the end 
of a cri t ical  step in an important project to rebui ld municipal infrastructures in 
preparat ion for the arr ival of the McGil l  Universi ty health Centre. 
 
The Vi l le de Montréal thanks al l  motorists and residents for their  pat ience and 
understanding during this work, which wi l l  culminate in Montréal ’s gaining an 
international cal ibre hospital .    
 
Information 
Information about the project is avai lable onl ine at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers  and by subscribing to the RSS feed. You may 
also contact us through Info-travaux at 514-872-3777  between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 
p.m. or email  Info-travaux@vil le.montreal.qc.ca and get updates on Twitter at 
twitter.com/Mtl_Circulation .  
 
For further information on the construction work on the Glen Campus, please cal l  
514-934-8317 or email  construction@muhc.mcgi l l .ca. You may also vis it  
cusm.ca/construction  and fol low the si te 's progress at 
twitter.com/CampusGlen .   
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